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Customer Refund Due to Tax Cuts and Jobs Act

Dear Customer:

We have good news! This month your water and sewer services bill includes a one-
time refund resulting from lower tax rates approved in the 2017 Tax Cuts and Jobs
Act. This one-time refund is for the impact of lower tax rates from January 2018 to
September 2018 (9 months). Each month going forward, your bill will include a
refund for one month of savings resulting from the lower tax rates. The Arizona
Corporation Commission approved this refund proposed by Global Water.

Refunds are based on a customer’s water meter size. A larger refund is paid to
accounts with larger water meters. The refund amount will be itemized on your
monthly bill, differentiating between the water service refund and the wastewater
service refund.

On the reverse side of this insert, please find the refund you will receive in October
2018, along with the refund you will receive in future months. You can view your
bill by accessing your account at www.gwresources.com/access-your-account .

Sincerely,

Water Utility of Greater Tonopah, LLC I ’ i
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Water Utility of Greater Tonopah Tax Refund
Current Monthly One-Time Refund Monthly

Meter Size

Usage Charge (Oct 2018) Refund
5/8" x 3/4" Meter S 40.00 S 20.42 S 2.27
3/4" Meter S 40.00 S 30.64 S 3.40
1" Meter S 100.01 S 51.06 S 5.67
11/2" Meter S 200.00 S 102.12 S 11.35
2" Meter S 320.00 S 163.39 S 18.15
3" Meter S 640.00 S 306.36 S 34.04
4" Meter S 1,000.00 S 510.59 S 56.73
6" Meter S 2,000.00 S 1,021.19 $ 113.47
8" Meter S 3,200.00 S 1,633.90 S 181.54

If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact us at 866-940-1102.



